ESA’s website has been updated, check out the FAQ page!
Link: http://www.azed.gov/esa/frequently-asked-questions/

Questions about the ESA program for example: Applying for ESA, starting on the ESA pro-
gram, etc. The website also provides a link to the Parent Handbook.

Reminder: Quarter 3 funding will take place on January 15th and January 30th. It can take up
to 5 days for the funds to show up on the pre-paid card after the internal processing.

2019-2020 New applications will be available on the ESA website February 1, 2019. If
you are currently on ESA, you do not need to complete a new application, you will receive a
renewal contract in June 2019.

Reminder: Musical instrument purchases are not allowed. Musical instruments may be rent-
ed as an allowable purchase.

Assistive technology may also be rented but cannot be purchased. This is per statute 15-
2402 (4).

VENMO is no longer an allowed method of payment.

Did your student graduate or complete high school? If so, please contact ESA to inform us
so an exited student contract can be sent.

Any questions, please contact our office. 602-364-1969 or ESA@azed.gov.




